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Heard, Julia

From: Office of the MSU Provost
Sent: Thursday, April 29, 2021 3:46 PM
Subject: Request for input May 12: Implementing Montana's guns-on-campus law

Importance: High

In preparation for the upcoming Board of Regents meeting, scheduled May 
26-27, 2021, you are all welcome to participate in a virtual listening session 
with the Academic, Research, and Student Affairs (ARSA) Committee on May 
12 regarding the topic of HB 102 implementation and draft policy 
recommendations. 

To participate in the listening session scheduled on May 12 from 3 p.m. to 5 
p.m. please register in advance using this link: https://mus-
edu.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_bNof7h8EQOSCLdzeXdEZPw. After 
registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about 
joining the webinar. Do not share the information you receive with others for 
security purposes. 

Draft policy recommendations will be posted on our website (www.mus.edu) 
at least 48 hours in advance of the May 12 listening session. 

Thank you for your engagement on this important issue. Feel free to contact 
Rebecca Power (rpower@montana.edu) or Amy Unsworth 
(aunsworth@montana.edu) with any questions. 

Regards, 

Brock Tessman 
MUS Deputy Commissioner - ARSA 
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